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Jennifer Breslouf

From: Porat Saar <poratsaar@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 24, 2022 9:36 AM
To: Jennifer Breslouf
Subject: 75 Pleasant Street, Newton Centre Special Permit Request

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 

Newton City Council 
Attn: Ms. Jennifer Breslouf  
Clerk, Land Use Committee  
1000 Commonwealth Avenue Newton,  
MA 02459-1449 
 
 
Dear Ms. Breslouf, 
 
We are abutters of the property at 75 Pleasant Street and are aware of the owners’ request 
for a special permit allowing a second attached garage facing Tyler Terrace that moves the 
pre-existing car parking area away from the street. We have reviewed the proposal and have 
no objection to the garage design shared with us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Porat Saar 
74 Tyler Terr 
 


